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Husch Blackwell's Bo Mahr Named 
2021 Fellow of New Leaders Council
Husch Blackwell is pleased to announce that Bo Mahr, an associate in the 
firm’s Kansas City office, has been named as a 2021 New Leaders Council 
(NLC) Fellow.

NLC has 50 chapters across the country and nearly 9,000 alumni. During the 
six-month training program, the NLC Institute, Fellows are equipped with the 
skills to run for office, manage campaigns and create start-ups and networks of 
thought leaders.

Mahr practices in the firm’s Energy & Natural Resources group and its Solar 
Energy, Wind Energy and Development & Tax Credits practices. His broad 
range of experience runs the gamut of renewable energy development from 
site control, to land use, incentives, environmental compliance, and debt and 
tax equity financing.  Mahr earned his J.D. from the Washington and Lee 
University School of Law and his B.S. in business administration from the 
University of Missouri.

THOUGHT LEADERSHIP

Services
Development 
Incentives & Tax 
Credits

Solar Energy

Wind Energy

Industry
Energy & Natural 
Resources

https://www.newleaderscouncil.org/alumni/bo-mahr
https://www.newleaderscouncil.org/about
file:///C:/home/site/wwwroot/wordTemplates//industries_services/Energy

